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small streets.  We are currently dealing with traffic
congestion and cut through traffic on a daily basis and
having more vehicles utilizing our streets will exacerbate the
current problem.
 Our streets cannot sustain street parking as the roads are
narrow.
 In allowing for a high density development, our community
will no longer be a small, quiet, quaint neighborhood which
will be in close proximity to a large building and with that
comes more density, pollution, noise and will also affect the
aesthetics of our neighbourhood.
 We urge City Council to oppose and exclude this location
from the Protected Major Transit Station Areas (PMTSA) so
as NOT allow for high density development as it considers
approving the city-wide Zoning Bylaw Amendment Z.24.011.
 
Name of Resident:______Meena Tanna & Harshad
Panchal____________________
 
Address of Resident:____  Alberta Drive, Concord L4K
4X4____________________
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